
	

	

	

	

	 	 	 	 				 	 	

New	Additions	to	Izaak	Walton	League…	

Excited	to	share	that	in	2024	we	applied	for	a	grant	from	the	Midway	USA	
Foundation	and	received	it.		Our	application	asked	for	funds	to	help	install	an	
independent	5	Stand	at	Sporting	Clays.		The	project	consists	of	building	a	lower	deck	
with	stairs	leading	down	from	the	clubhouse,	8	MEC	traps	offering	different	bird	
throwing	options,	8	MEC	solar	panels	to	keep	the	8	new	batteries	charged	and	a	8	
trap	controller	to	operate	the	traps.		The	new	trap	machines	have	a	cover	to	help	
protect	them	from	damage.		Midway	USA	Foundation	awarded	us	half	of	the	cost	of	
installing	the	5	Stand	and	all	the	equipment	it	takes	to	make	it	run.		Tim	Stahl	of	Rec	
to	Tek	is	building	the	deck	and	stairs.		The	traps,	solar	panels	and	batteries	are	at	the	
club	and	ready	to	be	installed	as	soon	as	the	deck	is	complete.			

We	are	excited	about	this	new	addition	to	our	club	and	what	it	will	offer	shooters	
that	visit	our	club.			

We	greatly	appreciate	the	help	we	received	from	Midway	USA	Foundation	and	the	
volunteers	for	making	this	project	happen.		This	project	will	help	our	SCTP	team,	
Ike’s	Young	Guns,	work	on	improving	their	shooting	during	their	practices,	also	
other	shooters	work	on	different	bird	presentations	that	were	not	available	prior	to	
having	the	5	Stand.		It	will	also	offer	the	charity	organizations	that	hold	fundraisers	
for	their	organizations	an	additional	activity	to	help	raise	more	money	during	their	
event.				 	 	 	 	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	the	5	Stand	in	the	near	future!	

	

New 5 Stand coming to Sporting Clays in December 2024 thanks to help from the 
Midway USA Foundation 
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